

## Dear FPS Families:

Throughout the 2023-24 school year, we have been working towards developing a master plan through the Comprehensive Facilities Assessment Subcommittee with the goal of providing a short-term and long-term vision that utilizes our assets strategically and fiscally responsibly.

As a reminder, Franklin Public Schools invites you to join our Family and Community Forum on Monday, April 8 in the Franklin High School cafeteria from 6:00-7:30 pm. This forum will serve as a mechanism to share information and gather additional input.

More information about the Comprehensive School Facilities Assessment can be found on the Franklin Public School District's website.

https://www.franklinps.net/district/comprehensive-school-facilities-assessment

Respectfully,

Lucas Giguere, on behalf of the Comprehensive School Facilities Assessment Subcommittee